Some twenty islanders interested in energy communities project
Monday, 03 April 2023 13:35

The Office of Environment of the Consell de Formentera is pleased to report that roughly twenty
people have shown interest in participating in the project to implement two energy communities
on the island. This initiative is part of VPP4 Islands, a European project to promote innovative
tech-driven renewable energies which Formentera joined in 2020. Homeowners as well as
representatives of local businesses and the Hotel Federation came out for two meetings last
Friday — at noon with the Intersectoral Association of Small and Medium-sized Entrepreneurs of
Formentera (PIMEF) and in the afternoon with the general public.

Antoni Tur, environment councillor, described the meeting as "very constructive" and
encouraged the people of Formentera to participate: "This test is a chance to move towards
producing and using renewable energy, and will help to raise awareness among the
population”. Interested parties can contact the Office of Environment at vppiformentera@conse
lIdeformentera.cat
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